
 

After our recent school council election, we now have our 

new school council members:  

Y1- Ruby Y2- Finley N  Y3- George Y4- Emily M Y5- Finley S  

Y6ð Hollie, Jac, Fraser, Sammy  

         Apologies 

Apologies for not including the 

date of the open meeting, it will 

be held next Wednesday 21st 

September at 6.30 in the school 

hall-see flier on back page. 

We  are hosting a coffee morning 

on Friday 30th September at 

10.00am in the school hall. All 

proceeds from the morning will 

go to MacMillan Cancer Support. 

Our new school council will take 

the lead on organising the event 

and serving your refreshments. In 

order for the event to be a suc-

cess we need donations of cakes 

and of course, your presence! 

Please bring your cake donations 

to school with your children at 

drop off time on Friday 30th or 

the day before if you prefer. 

When talking about why 

we are special, !ƛƳŜŜ 

said: 
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ƳŀƪŜ Ƴȅ ƳǳƳ ǇǊƻǳŘΗ 

This Weekõs Learning Quote 

Woore Primary School Newsletter  

Autumn Term  2016                                                  Friday 16th September  

 



 

 

 Lainey-Rae 

Jessica  

Olivia  

 

On Monday 26th September  we will be holding a Harvest Celebration at St. 

Leonards Church at 10.00. All parents, carers, family and friends are welcome. We 

would like food donations to be brought to school on Friday 23rd September or at 

the very latest on the Monday morning .  Could you please bring tins or packets 

(please check they are still in date) as previous years and these will be donated to 

the Market Drayton Food Bank.  Basic and luxury items are welcomed.  

{ŎƘƻƻƭ !ōǎŜƴŎŜ 

I would like to remind parents that if you plan for your child to be absent from school due to an exceptional circumstance, 

please complete the relevant form which is available in the reception area. Please note-holidays will be unauthorised as 

they are not deemed as an exceptional circumstance. The educational welfare officer will be informed about unauthorised 

absences and a fine may be made to each parent of pupils that take holidays in term-time. A form must be completed in 

advance of any planned absence. 

Could parents please remember to keep children at home for 48 hours following sickness or diarrhoea to ensure that it is 

not passed on to others when returning to school. Please inform  the school office on each day of the child’s absence, thank 

you.  

If a child is absent from school without  the school being notified, we will contact you to find out the reason for your child’s 

absence. 

                    WƻǎƘǳŀ ! 

              !Ǿŀ                         !ƭŜȄ 

DŜƻǊƎŜ                    [ƛƭƭƛŀ 

       WŜǎǎƛŎŀ                     {ŀƳƳȅ                 

       tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ {ŜŎƻƴŘŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ      

An electronic guide to the Parent’s Guide booklet for 

school admissions can be found at 

www.shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions for parents of 

pupils who will be starting in Reception at Primary School 

and Year 7 at Secondary School. The closing date for sec-

ondary school admissions is 31st October 2016 and for 

primary school admissions it is 15th January 2017. Appli-

cations can be made earlier than this date.  

Kian 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in finding out about the school in your community and what we can 

do for you? Have you any skills you are willing to share with us or projects you would 

like us to be involved in? Are you a current parent who would like to find out about our 

school and visions for the future?  

Then please take the opportunity to come along to our open meeting. We would like to 

invite future and current parents, members of the community and family and friends 

to join us to find out more about our school and how we can help you.  

Tea/Coffee and cake provided  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If you have any questions or would like to confirm your attendance, please contact the 

school. 

Telephone:01630 647373         admin@woore.shropshire.sch.uk                              

www.woore.org  

 

Wednesday 21st September  

6.30pm  

School Hall  


